
Big Horn County Montana Project Updates 

Current Construction Activities:                           June 21, 2024 
Construction operations began this week on the Warman Loop Road Project in the 
Big Horn County Montana.  Construction this past week included mobilization and 
the installation of construction signage and erosion control materials. 

Upcoming Construction Activities:  
Work will begin next week on subgrade stabilization and minor drainage 
improvements. 

Warman Loop Road 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Project Information 
 

Project Number: 
MT BIGHORN 46(1) 
 

FHWA Contact: 
Matt Poppe 
Project Engineer 
mathew.poppe@dot.gov 
406-836-0019 
1220 38th St N 
Great Falls, MT 59405 
 

Project Partner: 
Big Horn County, Montana 
 

Contractor:  
Riverside Contracting, Inc. 
5571 Alloy South 
Missoula, MT 59808 
 

Notice to Proceed:  
04/1/2024 
 

Fixed Completion Date: 
9/30/2024 
 

Project Description: 
This project will rehabilitate 
the Warman Loop Road, 
including minor drainage 
improvements, installation of 
a box culvert at Warman 
Creek, subgrade stabilization 
and new asphalt surfacing of 
the roadway. 
 

Project Staff: 
Matt Poppe, FHWA 
Sean Yeates, HDR 

 
Work Schedule: 
Monday- Friday, 7:00 am - 5:00 pm 
 
Delays and Closures:  (Please Have Patience During Construction) 
Delays:  Minor delays for single lane closures of up to 20 minutes for road work.  
 
Road Closures:  None at this time. 
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Installation of Construction Signs for Project 

Project Website:  https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/mt/bighorn-46-1 

https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/mt/bighorn-46-1

